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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE SUBMISSION OF THE BIDS AND 
BID OPENING FOR THE RECONFIGURATION OF THE PROPOSED OFFICE 
FOR THE NATIONAL ORGANIC AGRICULTURE PROGRAM AT 3RD FLOOR 

LEFT WING OF ATI CENTRAL OFFICE MAIN BUILDING  
(PHILGEPS REF. NO. 10028251/ REF. NO. ITB-ATI-CO-2023-10) 

 
Relative to the suspension of work in government offices in the National Capital Region (NCR) 
due to continuous rainfall brought by the Southwest Monsoon, and Super Typhoons “Goring” and 
“Hannah”, the ATI-Bids and Awards Committee hereby decides to postpone the bidding activities 
scheduled on September 1, 2023. The new schedule and venue of the bidding activity are as 
follows: 
 

 
Bidding Activity  New schedule and venue 

Deadline for Submission of Bids  September 8, 2023, 1:00 p.m. 
BAC Office ATI Lower Ground Floor ATI 
Main Building  

Opening of Bids  September 8, 2023, 2:30 p.m.  
Board Room, ATI Main Building  

 
 
This notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of the revised IRR of RA 
9184 and not for purposes of any delay. 
 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
Issued this 1st Day of September 2023. 

 
 
 
EDITHA S. VINUYA 
BAC Chairperson 

 
 
 


